
From: Candice Godfrey
Sent: 11/16/2015 9:49:22 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Syrian Refugees

Governor Haley,

I do not agree with the decision to extend our state to help Syrian refugees. Does no one find it 
strange that there are few women and children in these groups but young, strong men? We are 
going to be the next terrors attack in all our major cities because of letting all these men in. We 
already owe huge national debt. Why bring more of it to SC? Why potentially endanger our 
state? Haven't we had enough damage recently? These refugees are nothing but terrorist in 
disguise. God bless our country and state. Please reconsider. 

Respectfully,

Candice Godfrey


